

June 2023

Accordion Talk Newsletter

www.rosecityaccordionclub.org

President's Message:

Fran Maddox

Welcome to summer everyone. This newsletter is a little different as we aren't having a regular meeting in June. However, there are plenty of activities taking place in the accordion world that need to be shared. There are other items of interest also included here.

Of course, the biggest was our 2023 accordion camp at Collins Retreat Center in Eagle Creek, OR. Many thanks to Delette Huffman, Camp Director, whose diligent preparation led to a very successful camp and concert. The staff at Collins was also fabulous and made us feel right at home. The musical staff provided us with excellent direction in creating the best music possible. Those who attended camp are also receiving this newsletter. These are wonderful memories for all.